
 

NATIONAL PENSION SCHEME AUTHORITY 

 
INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 
 
NAPSA/DHRA/01/22: TENDER FOR THE PROVISION OF PHYSICAL SECURITY 

SERVICES TO VARIOUS NAPSA PROPERTIES ON A ONE 
YEAR RUNNING CONTRACT SUBJECT TO REVIEW AND 
RENEWAL FOR ANOTHER YEAR, BASED ON 
SATISFACTORY PERFORMANCE 

  
 
The aforementioned tender has been invited by the National Pension Scheme 
Authority (NAPSA) through electronic Government Procurement System (e-GP 
system) platform. 
 
The e-GP system is hosted by the Zambia Public Procurement Authority (ZPPA). 
Bidding will be conducted using the Open National Bidding procedures specified in 
the Public Procurement Act No. 8 of 2020 and the Public Procurement Regulations of 
2011. The tender is open to all eligible Service Providers of security service who are 
registered with ZPPA, as defined in the Bidding Document. Foreign and Local Bidders 

should partner with Citizen Bidders. The Bidding Document can be accessed via ZPPA 
website (www.zppa.org.zm). The solicitation document has also been posted on the 
NAPSA website (www.napsa.co.zm). 
 
  
 
Secretary 
Management Procurement Committee 
For/Director General 
NATIONAL PENSION SCHEME AUTHORITY  
11th January 2022 
 
 

Be Smart, Secure Your Future 

 

http://www.zppa.org.zm/

